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3rd May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Enrichment Week 22nd-24th May 2023 
Codebreakers 

 
Further to the notification via ParentMail, I am delighted to confirm that you child has been selected to 
participate in the exciting Codebreakers 3-day event.  
 
Please be informed that activities on 22nd-23rd May will take place onsite, supervised by School staff. 
Timings to the start and end of the School day remain unchanged and normal break and lunchtime 
arrangements, as well as school buses, will remain in place. Arrival each morning must be prompt to allow 
activities to get underway. If your child would usually bring a packed lunch, buy from the canteen or receive 
free school meals, they should continue to do so as normal. 
 
On Wednesday 24th May, all activities will all be offsite, supervised by School staff. Students should 
continue to follow their normal drop off/pick up arrangements from School for the day.  Please ensure a 
arrival to ensure a smooth and swift departure.  You will shortly receive a Trip / Medical Consent Form via 
email from a company called Evolve; please ensure this is completed and submitted by Friday 12th May 
2023. Your child will not be able to take part in this event if we have not received this consent form. 
 
All students are to report to M4 each morning at 8:30am for registration and daily briefing. 
 
The itinerary for this event is set out below: 
 
Monday:  Code breaking and creating cryptography- part 1. 
Tuesday:  Code breaking and creating cryptography- part 2 
Wednesday:  Trip to Bletchley Park 
 
As a reminder, payment for this event is now due, via ParentMail. Please can I ask this is paid no later 
than Friday 5th May, to ensure we can be fully prepared for the event.  
 
If you have any further questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs H Davis-Thickbroom 
Codebreakers Event Leader 
hthickbroom@buckinghamschool.org  
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